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Awarding of Contract Bus Routes 
AP 70-108 

 

The following factors will apply upon the awarding of a contract bus route: 
 
1. The availability of the route will be advertised. 
2. The Director of Transportation and/or designate will review applications and make a 

recommendation to the Secretary Treasurer. 
3. The following factors will be considered in reaching a decision as to who will be awarded a 

contract route and who will be eligible to continue to hold a contract route. 
3.1 The contract is a personal contract and as such is not transferable. A limited 

company can hold a contract. 
3.2 The contractor must meet and continue to hold a provincially approved driver’s 

license. 
3.3 Preference will be given to residents of the Division. 
3.4 Preference will be given to applicants in close proximity to the route to be served.  
3.5 The financial ability of a contractor to manage a contract will be considered. 

 
 
 


